
17.09.2010: You must be waiting impatiently for the end result of our wonderful project on ‘Celebrating 

Eid with the flood affected families of South Punjab’. We would like to extend our thanks to the local 

philanthropists in the district of Dera Ghazi Khan who have helped us in distributing these packages. If 

you had seen this area a few days ago, you would have seen children walking without any clothing on 

their body and parents in tattered clothing. On this eid through your generous support these families 

not only have their most basic needs (clothing, food, clean drinking water etc) fulfilled but they feel that 

the world outside has not abandoned them.  

     
Head of families collecting Eid packages from FMH-Nur Foundation Relief Truck 

 

By helping those who have been left shattered by the 

great floods we experienced the enthusiasm and 

exultation of our own spirit, which is our ultimate goal. 

By choosing actions that bring happiness to them, we 

received fruit of our efforts in the form of blessings from 

them. None of this could have been possible without 

your kind 

donations.  

 

Children waiting impatiently to open their presents 

                  

         

                    Children enjoying wearing new clothes on Eid 

We are moving in with greater zeal & energy to provide a complete rehabilitation and support program. 

The second eid, Eid- ul- Azha is fast approaching in November, and we shall be continuing with the same 

project in order to spread joy once again through the distribution of Eid packages.  After a detailed 

damage need assessment, NUR-FMH has adopted a settlement of 400 flood affected families in an 

acutely hit area near Dera Ghazi Khan in Southern Punjab. In the first phase, we plan a complete relief & 



rehabilitation of 400 families in its first phase project: reconstruction of houses/shelters, primary 

healthcare Centre/Veterinary Health, primary education VTI/skill development and 

microenterprise/small businesses through microfinance. Please continue visiting Global Giving to obtain 

updates regarding the above mentioned projects. 

 

                               

 


